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Childhood Education.  There is a need for private pre-k providers.  Online program in that 
area could be a boom.  Our numbers are up in every area and up 50% in dual enrollment.  
Caroline McIntosh requested a list of the number of dual enrollment students from each of 
the high schools.   
 
Regent Cathy McAdoo reported on the free tuition for foster students who have aged out of 
system was passed at last Board of Regents’ meeting.  It was the right thing to do.  The UNR 
School of Medicine October 4 at the Nevada Health Centers.   
 
Vince Juaristi talked about the Digital Promise Program.  Vince serves as the Finance Chair of 
Digital Promise.  Digital Promise partnered with Verizon in 2014 to launch Verizon Innovative 
Learning Schools.  The Program supports 100 schools, 87,000 students, and 5,600 teachers 
around the United States.  They are taking applications now to expand this program by an 
additional 150 schools.  The program focuses on middle schools, grades 6-8.  It provides (1) 
tablets to all students, teachers, and administrators; (2) professional development for 
teachers; (3) coaches in the classroom; (4) data plans for kids and families at home; (5) 



GBC has a new program called the Boot Camp Credit program for Veterans anywhere in the 
world who can take advantage if they have successfully completed boot camp.  GBC will offer 
15 credits toward a degree if they have completed boot camp successfully.  The Chancellor 
asked the other colleges to replicate the Boot Camp Credit Program.  President Helens 
doesn’t agree with replicating but rather creating a portal for military people to use to make 
sure that transferability is there.  Do this would be acting as a system.   
 
The MGM 



10. Vice Chancellor for Community Colleges Report  Information 

 Nate Mackinnon stated it is clegfte Mack


